

FEDERATION EXECUTIVE CO-HEADTEACHERS

Mrs Claire Harrison and Mrs Victoria Wainwright

FEDERATION BUSINESS MANAGER

Ms Sue Eden

4 July 2025

Dear Student

Collecting Year 11 Results – August 2025

Year 11 GCSE and BTEC results will be available for collection from the Main Hall on Thursday 21 August 2025 between 8am and 11am.

If you are unable to collect your results, you can arrange for the results to be collected by a nominated adult. Please note that the person collecting must be over the age of 18 and must present ID on arrival at school to confirm their identity. If you wish for a nominated adult to collect the results, please e-mail Mrs Beaumont, Exams Officer (cbeaumont@koinoniafederation.com) by Tuesday 15 July 2025 with the following information:

- Your name
- The nominated adult's name
- Their relationship to you

Any results not collected will be posted to your home address on 21 August 2025.

More information on result services are available on our website:

Exam information - Koinonia C of E Schools Federation

We look forward to congratulating you on your results on 21 August 2025.

Yours sincerely,

Ross O'Brien Assistant Principal

KOINONIA C OF E SCHOOLS FEDERATION

ST MARY MAGDALENE
C OF E SCHOOL
PENINSULA CAMPUS
1 Hendon Street

London SE10 0NF

020 8858 1309

ST MARY MAGDALENE C OF E SCHOOL

WOOLWICH CAMPUS
Kingsman Street
London
SE18 5PW

020 8854 3531

CHRIST CHURCH
C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

45 Commerell Street London SE10 0DZ

020 8858 3974